Dear Tyrone,

Thank you for the compliments.

Recieved foundation donation of US$100.00 from Charlie.

 

Thailand is okay for everything but as the ReUnion is to be international, many are proposing Penang. Some say Chiang Rai City ( Mae Sai - Tachileik ) to look forward for more to come from Myanmar across the border on a one day pass. ( I am asked to look into this immigration matter )

Travelling by Domestic air to Tacheilak is cheap and payable in Kyats.

 

The present Reunion Committee is not a standing Committee. The next venue in another country will have their own committee.

 

Keep in touch, and regret you cannot make it this time.

Sincerely,

Edwin

 



Tyrone Khin  wrote:

Thanks Edwin and congratulations for the job well done. Sorry to miss out on this great event. For 2010 I still would like to see the event held in Thailand. I know Australia got the most votes, however there are a few issues if the reunion is to be held down under. They are:
 

Visa - this will be an issue for some old students from MEHS who are prepared to travel here
Cost - US$75 - in BKK you got brunch, dinner and the use of a hall plus service at a very good hotel. In Sydney you will be looking at US$150 minimum for a whole day event in a similar environment 
Travel Cost - big expense for all the overseas people
 

Just my thought.
 

Rgds
 

Tyrone
 

 

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Marine Consultants [mailto:consultantsmarine@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, 20 January 2008 3:08 AM
To: Johnnie Yeap; Jon Tut; Alan Tin-Win; Micky Po Saw Brunei; Khin Nyo Thet; Cecil Teoh; Ivan Teoh; row1314; Margaret Kamdar; Tyrone Khin
Subject: Fwd: ReUnion House Cries !!!!! 
Livingstone ! Livingstone !    Ra  Ra Ra !!!

 

More on the website:    www.mehsa.org
See you there !

 

Edwin

Dear Leo,

Thank you for your compliments.

Many still are coming in and Thank you for those who called to say Thanks, like Carol Clift before she departs for Australia today.

I tried my best, to make everyone enjoy, and the country and its services are available so everything just fall into place for everyone as there are no simliarities with the first two countries and a regular Yangon annual reunion. 


After Forty years, friends were calling each other names and bullying them ( like to poor Alexander Chu) , calling " Gaung Gyee " " Side Car " etc.

How can they do it ? How can they be so young again ?? 

This is a memory I will cherish the rest of my days...

 

I look back to my life as a boy in MEHS.. it became different on January 12,2008.

Sort of from nowhere to somebody... who can make every one happy.

This is my " Thanksgiving " to you who started the planning in 2001, Cecil for 2006 and Harry for 2008. Inspiration from fellow Alumni who gave me a responsibilty to achieve.

I planned it,every one did as planned and became a success.

Thank you again

Sincerely,

 

Edwin

 

( Yes, CHIANG RAI is the word. Maybe a day pass can get more Myanmar Alumni to come crossing the border )
KyawThinn wrote:

Dear Ko Edwin,

 

CONGRATULATIONS for a JOB WELL DONE. I've just looked at the photos and the comments written in the guest book. There is no doubt that everyone had a wonderful and unforgettable experience. I'm sure emotions must have been running high as well with friends and classmates being reunited after so many years. I am particularly impressed by the organisational skills of you and your team, but I'm sure that you deserve to be mentioned particularly for your tireless efforts at cajoling people to attend and make the reunion a success. Not only that, the personal expenses that you must have gone through, both in terms of time and money, must have been considerable.

 

I am so glad that many MEHS alumni from Burma were able to attend. It is a shame that Rangoon is regarded by many as a NO-GO AREA at the moment. I am all in favour of the next REUNION being held either in CHIANG-RAI (Am I correct that it is not CHIANG MAI?) or PENANG in 2010. I shall try and attend then, circumstances willing.

 

I hope you received my donation which I sent through June Larden (nee Raj).

 

With metta,

 

Leo

Dear Patsy,

Winnie did the presentation of the awards for you,Rose and Arthur.

It is appropriate that she does as fellow artist and friends since young.

I sure regret that Rose and you could not come.

 

We make some funds from the Calender sales.

Sincerely,

Ko Edwin

Steve Weinman  wrote:

Dear Ko Edwin,
 

Thank you very much for sending me the photos, I am sure you all had a great time and enjoyed youselves "tremendously". Arthur send me the calendar through my younger brother who's vising us in UK. They look great. I hope you can raised some money for the reunion fund. Many  thanks also for organising it so well. WELL DONE !! Looking forward to seeing the photos.
 

Best wishes,
 

Patsy
You are most welcome

Cheers

Edwin

mmthant wrote:

Edwin
Thanks for arranging the tours. They were great. We really had a good time. But the most fun was the reunion where we could mingle and reminisce the old times.
Thanks for everthing.
Michael


-----Original Message----- 
From: Marine Consultants 
Sent: Jan 20, 2008 1:25 PM 
To: Myo Thant 
Subject: Re: Thanks for the memories 



Dear Michael and May,

Good to know both of you are safely home. How were the tours.?

It was fun seeing all of you became young.

The Cats calls and yells and calling names when you all were young were the best.

We have a little of something through out.

Take care and keep in touch,

 

Sincerely,

Edwin 

